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28.11.18
Bright Lights Big City: Express Event
Dear Parents and Carers,

The Express Event for this Half Terms Topic on Bright Lights Big City will be held from 2.30pm on Tuesday 18th December. For this event you are invited to come to your child’s class, where the children can talk to you  about what they have been learning this  half term. 
Many Thanks for your support
The Year One Team
Principal:    Mr David Perkins
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